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On September 6, 2007, an African Grey parrot named Alex died prematurely at age thirty-one. His last
words to his owner, Irene Pepperberg, were "You be good. I love you."

What would normally be a quiet, very private event was, in Alex's case, headline news. Over the thirty years
they had worked together, Alex and Irene had become famous—two pioneers who opened an unprecedented
window into the hidden yet vast world of animal minds. Alex's brain was the size of a shelled walnut, and
when Irene and Alex first met, birds were not believed to possess any potential for language, consciousness,
or anything remotely comparable to human intelligence. Yet, over the years, Alex proved many things. He
could add. He could sound out words. He understood concepts like bigger, smaller, more, fewer, and none.
He was capable of thought and intention. Together, Alex and Irene uncovered a startling reality: We live in a
world populated by thinking, conscious creatures.

The fame that resulted was extraordinary. Yet there was a side to their relationship that never made the
papers. They were emotionally connected to one another. They shared a deep bond far beyond science. Alex
missed Irene when she was away. He was jealous when she paid attention to other parrots, or even people.
He liked to show her who was boss. He loved to dance. He sometimes became bored by the repetition of his
tests, and played jokes on her. Sometimes they sniped at each other. Yet nearly every day, they each said, "I
love you."

Alex and Irene stayed together through thick and thin—despite sneers from experts, extraordinary financial
sacrifices, and a nomadic existence from one university to another. The story of their thirty-year adventure is
equally a landmark of scientific achievement and of an unforgettable human-animal bond.
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From reader reviews:

Joel Faulkner:

The book Alex & Me give you a sense of feeling enjoy for your spare time. You can utilize to make your
capable a lot more increase. Book can to get your best friend when you getting tension or having big problem
with the subject. If you can make studying a book Alex & Me to be your habit, you can get much more
advantages, like add your capable, increase your knowledge about many or all subjects. You could know
everything if you like start and read a reserve Alex & Me. Kinds of book are several. It means that, science
book or encyclopedia or other people. So , how do you think about this reserve?

Treva Ritter:

Information is provisions for individuals to get better life, information currently can get by anyone with
everywhere. The information can be a expertise or any news even a huge concern. What people must be
consider whenever those information which is inside the former life are hard to be find than now is taking
seriously which one is appropriate to believe or which one the particular resource are convinced. If you
obtain the unstable resource then you understand it as your main information you will have huge
disadvantage for you. All those possibilities will not happen throughout you if you take Alex & Me as your
daily resource information.

Joseph Esparza:

Reading can called imagination hangout, why? Because when you are reading a book specially book entitled
Alex & Me your mind will drift away trough every dimension, wandering in each aspect that maybe
mysterious for but surely will become your mind friends. Imaging each word written in a publication then
become one contact form conclusion and explanation which maybe you never get prior to. The Alex & Me
giving you an additional experience more than blown away the mind but also giving you useful details for
your better life in this era. So now let us present to you the relaxing pattern here is your body and mind will
probably be pleased when you are finished reading through it, like winning a casino game. Do you want to
try this extraordinary paying spare time activity?

William Brown:

This Alex & Me is completely new way for you who has curiosity to look for some information since it relief
your hunger of information. Getting deeper you onto it getting knowledge more you know otherwise you
who still having little bit of digest in reading this Alex & Me can be the light food for you because the
information inside this book is easy to get by simply anyone. These books develop itself in the form which is
reachable by anyone, yes I mean in the e-book type. People who think that in publication form make them
feel tired even dizzy this reserve is the answer. So there isn't any in reading a book especially this one. You
can find what you are looking for. It should be here for you. So , don't miss the idea! Just read this e-book
sort for your better life and also knowledge.
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